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Correcting Last Newsletter  
Kathy's Tarot classes will be on the second Saturdays, and she will be staffing the Library on that day, as well.  
That means this month's class will be this Saturday! 

Our new volunteer, Nina Helfrey (I got her last name wrong in the last emails) will be working other Saturdays, 
sometimes backed up by Ron Ginther. 

We will be closed most Mondays.  We will occasionally and unpredictably be open on Mondays, but not often.  
The good side is that we will be open at 2 on on our open days.  Opening late has been an on-going problem, as 
many of you may have noticed.  In exchange for being closed on Mondays, we will be open on time the other 
days. 

Reminder - Membership Dues Increase April 1 
In an on-going imperative to keep the Library smoothly functioning in the face of increasing costs, including 
another rent hike, we will be raising the cost of annual membership to $50.  This is only $4.16 a month – a 
bargain!   

If your membership will be coming up for renewal soon, you might want to be sure to pay before April 1, when it 
becomes more expensive. 

Multiple Sender Email Addresses for this Newsletter 
For years, our newsletters have been sent out through Tom Redfern's email server.  He has retired, and we no 
longer have access to that server.  Most commercial newsletters go out through a third-party company like 
ConstantContact, or some other company.  

 We tried that for a few months, but it is expensive, they maintain the mailing list and have access to all our 
emails, and it is very much more difficult to compose the newsletter and maintain the mailing list on line, than it 
is to do it with Access/Word/Outlook, which is seamless and on my local computer, hence, very fast.   

Our webhost has a very small limit to the number of emails we can send at any one time from one account, so 
we have to split the list into several smaller groups, and send each group out with a different sender address.  
So, if you use a whitelist, you may be wondering why sometimes the newsletter comes from News1 and 
sometimes News2 and sometimes Newsletter.   

It's just our way of gaming the internet cops. 

Events 

 Tarot Class with Kathy Eckert 
Images of Imbolc 

Saturday, March 10, 11:30 am – 2 pm 

$10 – half goes to support the Library 
 

This month, we’ll continue our Tarot travel around the Wheel of the Year, focusing on the 
coming solar holiday of Ostara.  With the greater light and warmth that comes with the 
Vernal Equinox, we are transitioning to lives of greater power with the determined 
movement of The Chariot, aided by the confident creative abilities of The Magician and the 

speed and accuracy of The 8 of Wands.  With that spirit of energetically growing enthusiasm, I look forward to seeing you then!    
(Read more on our website) 
 

It would be fun if people brought refreshments - finger food, rather than casseroles, etc. 
 

If you have any questions, please email Kathy at Kathy@SeattlemetaphysicalLibrary.org 
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